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CONSULTATION FROM THE CHAIR OF THE MANAGEMENT BOARD OF THE 
INTER-AMERICAN AGENCY FOR COOPERATION AND DEVELOPMENT (IACD)

EXTENSION OF THE DEADLINE FOR THE PROJECT 

“PREPARING STUDENTS FOR 21ST CENTURY EMPLOYMENT IN 

THE EASTERN CARIBBEAN” (AE/374/10)

The Executive Secretariat of the Inter-American Agency for Cooperation and Development (IACD) presents its compliments to the members of the Management Board and, on instructions from the Chair, Dr. Louis Woodroffe, Permanent Secretary of the Ministry of Finance and Economic Affairs of Barbados, requests the approval of the Board for an extension of the project above.  

The extension is needed in order to allow for the completion of an evaluation of various components of the project, as it relates to the integration of ICT into the curriculum of the secondary school. While the evaluation is envisioned under the project, its implementation coincides with the examination period in the region and therefore precludes the active participation of teachers and students.  The extension would change the end date from March 31, 2016 to September 30, 2016.
The Secretariat would appreciate receiving the response from members of the Management Board of the IACD, no later than Friday, March 18, 2016.  In accordance with the provisions of Article 19.1 of the Management Board’s Rules of Procedure, an absence of replies by that deadline shall be taken as acceptance of the proposal for extension.
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